
 

 

9th September 2015 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Getting Home After School 
 

As a result of recent conversations with parents and carers, I am writing to clarify the school’s policy on 
children leaving school unaccompanied at the end of the school day. 
 

With written permission from a parent or carer, Year 5 and 6 children are allowed to make their way 
home unaccompanied by an adult; however, Year 5 and 6 children are not allowed to accompany their 
younger siblings home without an adult present. 
 

Also, with written permission, older siblings and relatives, over the age of sixteen, will be permitted to 
collect their younger Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 siblings from school. 
 

This policy applies to permanent daily arrangements for children. For ad hoc changes, please contact the 
school office. If you do not collect your child/children from school, please complete the slip below and 
return it to the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jon Beisly 
Deputy Headteacher 

 
 

Getting Home After School Slip 
 
Child’s Name: __________________________________________________ Class: _______________ 
 

I consent to my (Year 5/Year 6) child/children making their own way home at the end of the 
school day. 
 
I give permission for my child/children to be collected from school by their older sibling / relative 
(who is over the age of sixteen). 
 

Name of the person collecting my child/children: _____________________________________________ 
 

Relationship to my child/children: _________________________________________________________ 
 

Mobile phone number of the person collecting my child/children: ________________________________ 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer): _________________________________________ Date: _______________ 


